
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Parents and Students, Year 10 
 

Reminder 
 

 
Year 11 Information Evening, 2010 
in the Performing Arts Auditorium 

Wednesday 21 July 
7:30pm 

 
 
 

This is a most important evening for parents and students alike.  In the next day or so, 
students will have received the subject choice booklet, which will help guide their subject 

choices for Year 11 next year.  But many questions remain: 
 

• How does the HSC/ATAR work? 
• What are subjects like – especially the ones not done in Years 7-10? 
• What pre-requisites are there for tertiary courses? 
• What is expected of senior students at Arndell? 

 
Come along to find out the answer to these and many more questions and to discover how 

rich the life of a senior student at Arndell can be. 
 

There will be plenty of time for Questions and for individual consultation with key staff. 
 

We look forward to seeing you on July 21. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Lynn Gillen 
Director of Studies 
 
 
 
 
 
 


